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Renovation of the existing main building at WHO headquarters in Geneva 

The World Health Organization (WHO) presents its compliments to Member States and in 

accordance with decision WHA69(18), to proceed with the renovation of the main building at 

WHO headquarters, has the honour to inform Member States about the launch of an international 

call for expressions of interest from general contractors experienced in the renovation of 

buildings. It is intended that approximately 10 companies will be preselected and subsequently 

invited to submit final tenders. 

The rules for participation are laid down in the Call for expressions of interest which can 

be downloaded from the United Nations Global Marketplace (UNGM) procurement portal at the 

following internet address: https://www.ungm.org/Public/Notice/74368. 

Interested companies are invited to submit candidatures in English or French by Monday 

15
 
October 2018 at 10:00 a.m. Geneva time. 

WHO encourages Member States to transmit this information in a timely manner to the 

employers’ organizations concerned in their respective country. 

The World Health Organization takes this opportunity to renew to Member States the 

assurance of its highest consideration. 

 

         GENEVA, 14 September 2018 


